
 

 

 

                                                        News 

 Thank you for your support during the Autumn term. We look for-
ward to your continued support in the Spring.   

Reopening of School: Pupils return to school on 
Wednesday 5th January, 2022.   

We would like to wish you all a wonderful Christmas and 
a  safe and productive new year.         

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 

Year 4 Newsletter 
Week ending Friday  17th December 2021 

  This week’s Learning 
Pupils have completed their chocolate poems incorpo-
rating literary elements such as rhyme, alliteration, 
repetition and emotive language.  
They have also enjoyed a class party where they 
showcased their talents participating individually or in 
groups in a talent show. 
Pupils have also record-
ed their Christmas Con-
cert which can be viewed 
online.      
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10 min English & Maths Workout  Spring  Workout 1 
Times Tables: 6/7 
Reading: MyOn Homework Project 
 
Please be reminded that three entries need to be rec-
orded each week. Also take the Accelerated Reader  
Quiz once you have completed a book.  
Homework Workout books to return on Monday of 
each week. Homework reminders are on Google 
Classroom. 
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Please follow us on Facebook, 

Instagram Youtube and Twitter  

to support our school 

@WJGSS. 

There are some fascinating 

items of interest about Winter-

bourne Junior Girls’ School. 


